

WAYNE STATE UNIVERSITY BOARD OF GOVERNORS OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

REPORT OF ACTIONS taken by the Board of Governors at its Special Meeting of May 17, 2018

- ▶ The personnel recommendations were approved as submitted.
- Approved the FY 2019 base tuition for the School of Medicine MD program, which increases tuition by 2.9% for Year 1, Year 2, and Year 3 resident and non-resident students.

And further, that the Student Medical School Support Fee (annual fee) increase by 2.9% for all Year 1, Year 2, and Year 3 level students.

The stability program initiated in FY 2016 remains in effect. Year 4 students will retain the tuition and fee rates paid in the previous.

And further, continues to authorize the President or his/her designee to make adjustments to the rates for special programs or where otherwise appropriate.

Julie H. Miller

Secretary to the Board of Governors

Jag H mills